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Conserving land           Preserving Little Compton  

July 11, 2022 

 

To All Attendees re: Covid 

 

We are well aware there is a highly contagious variant of Covid that is circulating 

around the country.  Therefore, we are sending you the latest advisory from the 

Center for Disease Control as guidance [see attachment] and to inform you about the 

conditions under which we will be celebrating on Saturday evening that take this into 

account. 

 

The tent in which the Celebration is taking place will most likely have three sides 

entirely open given the weather report for the 16th.  Breeze is also likely to occur in its 

location at the Point.  Even if it should be pouring rain, there are six ten-foot-wide exit 

openings in the sides that will provide for plenty of ventilation.   Each of the four bars 

serving drinks will have hand sanitizer available as will the bathrooms.  Masking is 

advised for anyone with compromised immunity or with known exposure to or a 

positive Covid diagnosis in the 10 days preceding the event or longer as advised by 

CDC in the attachment with this letter. Anyone with questionable symptoms or a 

negative Covid test result within 10 days should not attend. 

 

Please err on the side of caution in determining whether your attendance or choice 

not to wear a mask might create a risk for yourself or others.  Mask-wearing will not 

diminish in any way your festive attire or the atmosphere of fun-loving celebration at 

the event.  Just think of Carnival in Venice!! 

 

Thank you for your cooperation given the attached guidance and the precautions we 

have all become familiar with over the last two and a-half years. 

 

Appreciatively, 

 

 
Abigail Brooks, President 

. 
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